
Hello Poppy Class 

 
 
How are you all doing?  I hope you have been enjoying the 
lovely sunshine.  It has been really nice to receive emails 
from you, telling me what you have been up to and how 
you are.  If you would like to write me a letter or send me 
pictures, please use the class email address poppy@st-
james.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
I hope you have enjoyed doing some of the tasks on our 
class page.  I can see a few of you have been doing the 
activities on ‘Purple Mash’.  Well done! I really enjoy 
looking at your completed tasks  
I have set some ‘2 do’ tasks for you on Purple Mash, such 
as Phonics, Art, Maths, English, Music and topic tasks.  
These tasks are short and you should only need a little 
help completing them.   
 
The ‘Oak National Academy’ is proving to be very popular 
with some of our parents.  You can choose to follow a 
scheme of lessons or you can drop in and out, as time 
allows.  This is a free resource www.thenational.academy 
They have also introduced a PE section, with links to Joe 
Wicks PE lessons.  These are great fun for all the family!  
 
I have prepared a table of activities / lessons you may 
want to complete with your child.  Some activities are 
linked to the Oak National Academy, and some are tasks I 
thought the children may enjoy.  

 
Please remember to keep reading, keep active and keep 
smiling  
 
Love From 
Mrs Fletcher  
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